

WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CLUB CHAPTER, INC. IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA

P. O. BOX 188 SILVER SPRING, MARYLAND

DECEMBER 1965

MEMBERSHIP MEETING

The December Membership meeting will be held at the clubhouse on Wednesday night, December 15, 1965, at 8:00 PM. We will have a film and a <u>short</u> talk on "Safe Boating". It would be a great thrill to see more of the members present at these membership meetings and hear from them as to what they would like to see the club do during 1966.

WHATS NEW?

At the November meeting it was decided to purchase the new trap machine and build the reloading room on the porch as mentioned in the November bulletin. At this same meeting Bill Crawford gave quite a demonstration with the .38 cal pistol and had a beautiful display of Colt's latest firearms. If you weren't able to be present you missed a real good show.

Our leading recruiters for this year were:
Ray Fisk - 7 new members, Mike Apperti Jr. 6 new members, John Shub 5 new members,
Mike Apperti Sr. 4 new members, Mike Shah 4 new members, Charlie Wiles 4 new members, and Bill Shearn 3 new members.

Our thanks to all of these recruiters for the fine new members they have brought into our club. You know you don't have to sell your friends on the club, it sells itself. Just bring a friend out and see for yourself. Don't be selfish, share some of your joy.

SUGGESTED LIST OF NEW YEARS RESOLUTIONS NOT TO BE BROKEN:

Bring a friend out to the club and let him find out what a great organization it is.
Attend more membership meetings, and let yourself be heard.
Make a suggestion for the betterment of the club.
Help with a club sponsored function.
the first plant is studied the territory forms appropriate the territory and the same of the territory and the
If you keep all four of these resolutions during 1966 you are a $\overline{\text{TRUE}}$ WALTONIAN.

I would like to take this opportunity to extend to all of the members, from

your President, Officers, and Board of Directors, a Very Merry Christmas and the Happiest New Year ever.

> Jim Glazier Corresponding Secretary

THE GREATEST EVENT OF THE YEAR THE ANNUAL BANQUET

To be held at the HAMPSHIRE MOTOR INN, 7411 New Hampshire Avenue, Takoma Park, Md.

January 22, 1965

Dinner starts at 7:30 PM

Dancing from 9:00 PM til 1:00 AM.

Dinner will be Buffet style - 32 items on the menu - Steamship Round - Chicken -All you can eat. Set-ups will be served. BYOL.

Female Singer - 5 Piece Orchestra

\$7.00 per person

\$14.00 per couple a Lagranger and a more house that he was a real or to be last or the contract of the

I do believe this will be one of the finest banquets the club has ever had. The Hampshire Motor Inn has a beautiful Hall, which we all hope will be filled on this occasion. For reservations contact any of the following:

Ray Fisk - PO 2-4744

Ralph King - 949-7606 Clint Bowman - 474-5000

Charlie Wiles - 933-2076 William Schutt - HE 4-4734 Bob LaCovey - HE 4-3586

Jim Glazier - WH 6-1758 G. M. Van Hoesen - 384-7542

Let's all make our reservations early so that we can plan for the number to attend. Call right now. If you wait you will forget.